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My testimony: Vote by mail is an equalizer for people who cannot easily get to the 

polls. Anyone who is elderly. Anyone with accessibility issues. Anyone who works 

long hours and needs every dollar of income.  

 

Doing away with our mail-in system means less low income residents will be able to 

use their voice in a democracy that was created FOR THE PEOPLE BY THE 

PEOPLE. 


